
 

     

 

Media Advisory 
 

In a culture of high expectations and academic rigor and an environment of support, understanding, and emotional safety, all Baldwin 

Park Unified School District students will graduate with a valued and highly respected diploma, prepared with the relevant skills, 

knowledge, and personal attributes necessary for success in a university or other institution of higher education and/or any post-secondary 

options of their choice. 

Baldwin Park Unified Seeks Donations, 

Volunteers for Santa Clothes Project 

Annual community effort will help 300 students in need 

WHAT:  Baldwin Park Unified, collaborating with the City of Baldwin Park and community partners, is 

seeking volunteers and donations for the 20th annual Santa Clothes Project, which will 

provide 300 students in need with a $50 shopping trip to Baldwin Park Walmart to purchase 

a new set of winter clothes.  

WHEN: 6:45 a.m. Tuesday, Dec. 6 

WHERE: Baldwin Park Walmart 

3250 Big Dalton Ave. 

  Baldwin Park 

DETAILS: The 20th annual Santa Clothes Project will match K-12 students with volunteer shoppers to 

help them select winter clothes. Students will be chosen from Baldwin Park Unified schools 

based on family financial need.  

Those wishing to contribute to this effort should make checks payable to the Baldwin Park 

Charitable Relief Foundation. For additional information, please contact Bernice Acosta in 

the Baldwin Park Unified School District Student Support Services Office at 626-856-4605. 

 Coverage and/or inclusion of this event in your calendar of events is welcome and greatly appreciated. 
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